
Hello! I am so excited to be part of CM. My husband
Rich and I left Covington for greener pastures and
ended up on a farm in Butler, KY! Our children Max
(Upper Elementary) and Emme (Upper Elementary)
have attended Montessori since pre-primary. This is
my third year on the FC Board. I'm looking forward to
the coming year, meeting the new families and
reconnecting with others throughout the year. I love
fresh perspectives, new ideas and the energy of this
Community.     

AMY TRZOP-VOS,
PRESIDENT

LAUREN WOLFE
KATHMAN, VICE
PRESIDENT

Hello there! My name is Lauren Kathman and I live in South
Covington with my husband TJ and our 2 children Leo and
Maxwell. Both boys are students at Community Montessori. I'm
a Programs Manager with the NKY Health Department
working with Harm Reduction. I have a Bachelors in Child
Development and spent my early career as a Child Life
Specialist at Cincinnati Children’s Hospital before going back
to school for my Masters in Executive Leadership and
Organizational Change. In my spare time I love to work on our
garden, cook and bake with my family and enjoy new activities.
I've enjoyed serving as Community Family Vice President with
our school and helping set a foundation for years to come! We
are always looking for more families to join us so please share
your time as you are able

Feel free to connect with me via: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/lauren.wolfe.kathman 
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/laurenkathman/

Meet the 2022-2023 
Family Community Board!

https://www.facebook.com/lauren.wolfe.kathman
https://www.linkedin.com/in/laurenkathman/


Hello! I am excited for our family to be back for our second
year as a part of Community Montessori! Our daughter, Viv is
moving into Upper Elementary this year, and our son, Maximus
is in Pre-Primary. My husband, Tad is the Lead Solutions
Engineer for Digital Operations at Crossroads Church and I
am the Development Director at CityLink Center. I am honored
to be serving all of our families this year as the Community
Family Secretary and supporting the growth of our community.
I also help lead our Girl Scout troop bi-weekly. When I happen
upon some free time, I enjoy old-school hobbies like knitting
and crochet. Our family has a modest garden that we enjoy
nurturing and we love to get outdoors to camp! Now that Max
is getting older, we’re also gearing up for some small
backpacking trips! 

Here’s how you can connect with me:
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/susanne1585
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/jimae-harms-79473943/

Family Community  Board Contact:



General Mailbox:
covcmfamilycommunity@gmail.com



Amy - Amytrzopvos@gmail.com
Lauren - laurenkathman@gmail.com
Ben - ben@ittakesawolff.com
Jimae- Jimae Harms
jimaesusanneharms@gmail.com

Ben lives in Covington with his wife Loren and their
three kids (Leigh, William, and Adam).  Leigh,
William, and Adam have thrived in the Montessori
setting.  We are  all excited to be a part of
building a new Montessori community in
Covington.  

JIMAE HARMS,
SECRETARY

BEN WOLFF, 
TREASURER

FC MEETINGS ARE
HELD THE 3RD

WEDNESDAY
 OF THE MONTH AT

6:30PM IN THE 
SCHOOL GYM

https://www.facebook.com/susanne1585
https://www.linkedin.com/in/jimae-harms-79473943/

